
Christmas Fair
Sunday 2 December 2012 - Village Hall

Please make a note of the date of our Christmas Fair this 
year.  We would be very grateful for any donations towards 
the tombola - it doesn’t have to be anything big, no-one is 
ever disappointed to win a packet of biscuits or a bar of 
chocolate!  We are also collecting small, clean plush toys for 
our ‘Teddy in a Bag‘ stall.  Our jar stall proves very popular, 
but we need plenty of jars filled with sweets etc, so donations 
of empty jars, sweets/little things to put in them - or 
preferably jars that you have already filled would be greatly 
appreciated!  There will be an appointment system for 
Santa’s Grotto which will be available after the half term 
break.  This is a major fundraiser for Preschool, but it only 
works with your help.  Thank you.

Police Community Support Officer

We are very pleased to be able to tell you that Paul Allwood, 
the PCSO from the Bingley Police Office, will be popping in 
regularly as part of his community work.  Paul will spend some 
time in the setting, and we are sure that this will develop links 
and build positive relationships with the children.


